
From:  

Cambria Matlow  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Legislators MUST demand an EIS. In our current world of climate change and increasingly frequent 
environmental disasters, anything less for such an enormous project would be entirely irresponsible and 
a morally reprehensible.  

Further, as a resident of Lents, another community who suffered greatly as a result of major freeway 
construction, I would advise against enlarging the current freeway to 10 lanes. This will further divide 
and damage an already mistreated community. Invest instead in existing infrastructure that supports 
communities and humanity as opposed to economics. We want to build a world where people’s stories 
of supportive leadership are our legacy, not their suffering.  

 


